
25

Alexander Gunyon

From: Fiona Siebenand 
Sent: 03 June 2024 11:50
To: Consultations
Subject: Fw: Re Brooklands farm project - I OBJECT

Categories: Blue category

--Email From External Account-- 

 
  
Dear Sirs,  
 
I am a Chestfield resident. 
 
With regard to the Brooklands Farm housing project there are multiple reasons why this should not take 
place. I OBJECT 
 
 

1. We already have massive issues with our waste water and raw sewage spillages into the sea. 
2. The roads and infrastructure herte is not able to cope with the traffic here is it is. We will incur 

more pollution also as a result of this. 
3. Doctors and dentists are already stretched to the limit in Chestfield. 
4. The danger of flooding will be increase even more, we already have issues with the Grasmere 

Pasture housing estate, there are hundreds of new houses on the Thanet Way, too. 
5. We already have water shortages in the ever increasing climate change 
6. All our wildlife habitats are being systematically destroyed and natural drainage is prevented by 

concreting over much grassland. 
7. We are supposed to be the Garden of England here in Kent, how are we going to produce fruit and 

grain to help sustain the UK instead of relying on ever increasing imports contributing an ever 
increasing carbon footprint? 

 
I STRONGLY OBJECT 
 
Regards 
 
Kenneth Mackintosh 
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